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DONATION OF TECHNOLOGY EQUIPMENT

The Laconia School District appreciates the efforts of the community to further the school’s
technology objectives by donating computers and other equipment.

The District’s goal is to provide students with current technology that supports the applications
being used in the schools. To meet this objective, we must standardize the technology used.

When computers are donated, they require a substantial initial investment to get them licensed
for software and ready for use. Any equipment to be considered for a donation must be reviewed
and approved by the Technology Committee prior to being received by the District.

The School District also appreciates teachers bringing in their own computers in an effort to

provide access to technology for their students. However, personal computers and personal
software will not be supported and/or maintained by District funds or personnel.
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